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I-5/SR 56 Interchange Project Public Meeting
June 13th, 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. — Del Mar Hills Academy

Latest News:

0On June 13th, the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will host a . .
e Construction to begin

public meeting on the Interstate 5 (I-5)/State Route 56 (SR 56) Interchange Project on second rail irack in
at Del Mar Hills Academy, located at 14085 Mango Drive in Del Mar. The meeting Sorrento Valley
will run from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. and will allow community members an opportunity Caltrans releases four

Alternatives to fully connect
I-5/SR 56

The meeting is an important part of the 45-day comment period which began on Amtrak completes two
May 18th when the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR)/ Environmental Impact g:::b(:dsecond falftackin
Statement (EIS) for the I-5/SR 56 Interchange Project was released for public review.

to provide feedback and ask project team members questions about the project.
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The Draft EIR/EIS is a direct result of more than 10 years of community, private
and public collaboration. Five alternatives (four
build and one no build) are included in the Draft
EIR/EIS, which analyzes environmental, air

quality, visual and other community impacts. The
alternatives have been developed to be sensitive to
the community and environment, while addressing
regional connectivity and local congestion.

1-5/SR 56 Interchange
Project Draft EIR Released
45D s

To learn more about the project, please click on
the image to right to view the I-5/SR 56

Interchange Project Newsletter, which includes ) ) Program Brochure:
o Click here to view the |-5/56
a summary of key findings from the Draft EIR/EIS. interchange Project Newsletter Learn more
bout th
Public comment is essential in the review of environmental documents. You :a::;ce:
can provide your comments at the public meeting on June 13 or via letter or approach
email using the following addresses: of the NCC
Shay Lynn Harrison Program.
Chief Environmental Analyst
Caltrans, District 11
4050 Taylor Street '
San Diego, CA 92110 Follow Us:
Email: I-5_SR_56_Interchange_Draft_EIR_EIS@dot.ca.gov Sign up for more information

Forward this eBlast
All comments must be received by July 2, 2012. For more information on the

I-5/SR 56 Interchange Project, please click here.

Allan Kosup
I-5/SR 76 Corridor Director

P S




